
MINUTES OF THE ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD 

 AUGUST 16, 2017 

 
 
On the 16TH day of August, 2017, the ABC Board did convene at Little Rock, 
Arkansas for its regular monthly meeting and in attendance were Dan 
Greenberg, Chairman, Thomas P. Powell, Jr., Steve Smith, Jean Hervey, and 
Jamie Anderson.   
 

LITTLE RIVER COUNTY  

 
The following are the Little River County New Retail Liquor permits granted 
conditional: 
 
Geraldine Haskins, Jerry’s Drive-In, Ashdown, 1210 South Constitution 
Avenue, Ashdown. 
 
Ralph C. Brainerd, Jr., Bogey’s, 125 Webster Drive, Ashdown. 
 
The Board considered the application of Alisha A. Jones, El Almacen of Searcy, 
1805 East Race, Searcy, Private Club   – New and after considering all of the 
facts in the case, the Board voted 3-2 to deny the Private Club Permit. 
 
The Board considered the application of Amanda S. Elston, Backstage at the 
Rock House, 1301 East Beebe Capps, Searcy Private Club – New and after 
considering all of the facts in the case, the Board voted 5-0 to grant the Private 
Club Permit.   
 
Director Mary Robin Casteel briefed the Board on new and amended 
regulations.  
 
The Board accepted the Director’s Decisions regarding the Violation Resume,  
Private Club Resume, Extension of Inactive Status, and the Director’s Resume. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
The next meeting of the alcoholic Beverage Control Board is scheduled for 
September 20, 2017. 
 
 
___________________________________           ____________________________________ 
DAN GREENBERG, CHAIRMAN                  MARY ROBIN CASTEEL, DIRECTOR  
 
  


